
Hall Of Fame Nomination for Chuck Smith, Senior Vice President SACU 
 
Alamo CPI is proud to nominate a non-member as a Hall of Fame nominee. 
 
Charles (Chuck) Smith, Senior Vice President of SACU’s Lending Division, whose 
support, has been instrumental in keeping Alamo Credit Professionals International a 
viable local club. 
 
Chuck has supported Alamo CPI in many ways over the last 6 years.  A few examples 
includes; allowing Alamo CPI to host our district conference on company time in a 
meeting room here at the main office of SACU, graciously sponsoring our District 
Conference luncheon and allowed non-member employees to attend as our guests. 
 
Chuck has also supported Alamo CPI’s FCRA accreditation classes by allowing the staff 
to attend the training, paying the cost of accreditation and even the allowing us to use the 
PC Lab at SACU to hold the classes. 
 
Chuck has allowed our board meetings to be held at the main office and paid the cost of 
the lunch if needed.   
 
He has allowed us to travel at SACU expense to International conferences; recognizing 
the training and network opportunities we have gained over the years.   
 
Chuck has attended our annual December dinner/luncheon award meetings where we 
recognize CPI of the year, present our scholarships and award Boss of the Year. 
 
His support of our organization has allowed us to maintain a membership count of 9 
SACU employee members for our club and district. 
 
We respectfully submit Charles Smith for our Hall of Fame Nomination. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rex Somerville 
Lone Star District 8 President  
Alamo CPI President 
 
 
Mail to: 
Marlene Wilcox, CCCE/MPCE 
Advisory Committee Chairman 
1505 Elmendorf Dr. 
Anchorage, AK 99504 
(907) 333-0874 


